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December 14, 2024 

 

American Sheep Industry Association (ASI) urges Congress to include 

meaningful relief for agriculture in supplemental spending.  

 

The trade association for America’s sheep farms and ranches asks Congressional 
leaders consider every possibility to include meaningful relief in this month’s 
spending package. Prices received by producers for wool continue at record lows and 

input costs for both wool and lamb production are stressing the financials of these 

farm families.   

 

ASI also strongly supports the Wool Trust fund and National Sheep Industry 

Improvement Program be funded as they were in the last extension of the Farm Bill.  

 

 


